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5031 Onondaga Rd.
Syracuse, NY 13215-1403
linpar@juno.com

Sept. 16, 1998
To Diane Screnci (Public Affairs officer), Neil A. Sheehan
(Public Affairs officer), Larry Duerflein (Projects Branch

Chief), Darl Hoodv»{Reactor project Manager) and Barry Norris
(Resident Inspector):

Although I enjoy living in Central New York, I have an underlying
worry about 1living so close to nuclear power plants - especlally
Nine Mile I, which has a poor safety record.

I request that the NRC, not Ni Mo, perform a thorough safety
analysis and systems readiness ceview of Nine Mile I. At least
until such report {3 complete, PLEASE SHUT DOWN NINE MILE I.

1'd appreciate a reply to my request. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lol D

(Ms.) Linda DeStefano
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